
LABC News  

 2023/2024 Tax Season is in the
books! our grand total of tax
returns filed is 8430!! We exceeded
our goal of 8000 and made a big
increase over 2023's total of 7041.
We are still doing taxes at the
Edison Center, so our number will
grow. 
A BIG Thank you to all of our
volunteers!!! Our goal was to
recruit 100 volunteers. We had 128
volunteers that volunteered  
28,000 hours for 2024! So we
exceeded those goals too! 
We still need more tax preparers.
Many of the volunteers were
greeters. We need greeters and
love greeters, but we need to
increase our Tax Preparer
Volunteer numbers
Please help us with any ideas and
resources to recruit volunteer Tax
preparers. Email Eurana Horton,
LABC Volunteer Coordinator at  
eurana.horton@LABCservices.org.
. 
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To all of our 2024 VITA Tax Volunteers!!
After Tax Season 2024

We will be doing taxes every Tuesday,
Wednesday and Thursday, appointment
only at:

 Edison Center,
701 W. Ormby, Suite 201

 To make an appointment, tax payers
may call or use online appointment
system to schedule an appointment. 

See page 3 of this Newsletter for all
appointment information. 

 Feel free to share.

VOLUNTEER TAX PREPARERS that want
to volunteer at the Edison Center, Let us
know! 
You can email:
eurana.horton@ LABCservices.org or
cestau.childs@LABCservices.org

Joslyn and Cece says
2024 tax season was

Easy! 

Alice McFadden only
needed 2 pair of glasses! 



 

LABC is excited to offer Summer
Classes! Training is for new and
current tax preparers. 
Trainings will focus on getting new
preparers certified and confident,
as well as covering topics that may
be challenging for current and tax
preparers. 
We will be using 2024 IRS Pub 4012
reference guide and Link & Learn
Practice Lab. 

Location:
Edison Center
701 West Ormsby Avenue
Suite 201
Louisville, KY 40203

Saturday, June 1st @ 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM
Monday, June 3rd @ 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Saturday, June 8th @ 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM
Monday, June 10th @ 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Saturday, June 15th @ 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM
Monday, June 17th @ 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM  

Monday, July 15th @ 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM
Saturday, July 20th @ 10:00 AM - 4;00 PM

email:
Eurana.Horton@LABCservices,org
to register for class and any
questions.

2024 Youngest Volunteer

 MaKya Bragg is 16 years old. She is
a student at  Eastern High School.
MaKaya served as a greeter and tax
preparer at the Louisville Urban
League VITA Site. She was amazing
and engaging with the tax clients
the times she was there. We can’t
wait to work with her again next
year. 
 MaKaya plans to become a
cosmetologist in the future, as well
as continuing to be a LABC VITA tax
volunteer. 
We look forward to seeing her again
and seeing her blossom into a great
VITA Volunteer. Thanks MaKya! 

OUR SPONSORS 

An Outstanding
Volunteer and

Person

Ms. Dorothy Starks is a long time VITA
tax volunteer and one of the sweetest
souls you will ever meet. She is
definitely the best dressed and
coordinated! 
Ms. Dorothy, as we all call her, is a
faithful member of Bates Memorial
Baptist Church, where she also serves
as the VITA Site Coordinator for LABC. 
Ms. Dorothy loves helping people.  She
has been volunteering with VITA 13+
years. She has been a Site Coordinator
for many of those years.
Ms. Dorothy is donating lap top
computers, in honor of her late
husband, Joe Frederick  Starks to her
church for the next generation.
Hopefully, they will be VITA tax
preparers too.   

Summer Tax
Preparation Training

LABC Money
Summer Camp
LABC is planning a FUN week of
financial literacy learning for
middle and high school students. 
Money Campers will learn
financial basics and information
on how to make their money grow. 

More information coming Soon!!



Or  go to LABCservices.org  and click on appointment link


